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Triennium 2012-2015 is a very significant time for our organization, for in May 2015, we will
celebrate our Diamond Jubilee. We are called upon to capitalize this opportunity to contribute
the best we can towards GSP progress and future.

The Fund Development Committee, having been tasked to contribute to the GSP financial base
thru creative strategies, has been authorized to undertake a jubilee memorializing project
which entails the preparation and publication of a diamond jubilee yearbook on the theme
“Once a Girl Scout, Always a Girl Scout: Celebrating 75 Years of Service”, to be funded by LINE
ADVERTISING through the use of a Subscription Pledge Sheet.

The yearbook which is the goal of the committee is a compilation of GSP historical information
— a memento which all GSP volunteers, leaders, and members would treasure as a keepsake.
Each line advertiser will receive a copy of the yearbook of the Diamond Jubilee Celebration.

We are pleased to announce the release of the Subscription Pledge Sheets (SPS) through the
regions. The names in the SPS will be the information published in the yearbook.

Please find attached the Concept Paper and Implementing Guidelines on Memorializing the GSP
Diamond Jubilee Project.

Let’s all support this fund raising project.
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